
Our Mission:   
To focus on the Eucharist as the source  

of our foundation and have the 
commitment to Strengthen our  

Faith Journey through the sacraments, 
continued prayer, education and service 

with the guidance of the Holy Spirit. 

Parish Office - 725-7714 
528 Second Street  

Monday -  Thursday  8 am - 3:30 pm 
Summer Hours - Friday 8am—12 Noon 

Parish Website 
www.menashacatholicparishes.org 
 

Social Media 
Search for “St. Mary &  
St. John Parishes”  
 

St. Mary Elementary School 
725-5351www.smcatholicschools.org   

Liturgical Celebrations 
 St. Mary              St. John 
Saturday  5:30  pm  4:00 pm   
Sunday   10:30 am       9:00 am 
Tuesday          7:30  am   -     
Wednesday      7:00 pm   - 
Thursday        - 7:30 am  
Friday              -  7:00 pm          

Reconciliation 
St. Mary  -  Tuesday 7 - 7:25 am, 12-1 pm 
Wednesday  12-1 pm and 6:30pm - 6:55 
pm 
St. John -  Thursday 7 - 7:25 am, 12-1 pm 
Friday  12-1 pm and 6:30 pm - 6:55 pm, 
Saturday - 3-3:50 pm 

 Welcome to our parishes!  

“The Visitation” Stained glass The Baptism Of Jesus 
 - St John the Baptist Parish Congratulations and blessings to all of our graduates! 

Where Your Faith Journey Is Strengthened 
Two Parishes - One Faith 

MARY 
& 

Saints 
JOHN 
BAPTIST the 

Administrator 
Reverend Michael Lightner 

St. John the Baptist 
516 De Pere Street 

Menasha, WI  54952 

St. Mary  
528 Second Street 

Menasha, WI  54952 
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Tuesday, July 20 
7:30am SM  John P. Hubers 
Wednesday, July 21 
7:00pm SM Healing in our Parishes 
Thursday, July 22 
7:30am SJ  Greg Ropella 
Friday, July 23 
7:00pm SJ L/D Sell & Shierl Families 
Saturday, July 24 
4  SJ  Cliff & Loretta Johnson 
5:30 SM  L/D of St. Mary and 
    St. John the Baptist   
Sunday, July 25 
9  SJ  David Lee & Carey Lee 
10:30  SM Al & Bernice Tousignant 
 

 

Please join us in praying for the following 
and all who are ill or otherwise in need of 
prayer in our parishes:   
Mary Stanczak, Ruth Lachapell,  Fred D.,  
Nancy Coonen, Ken K., Peg K, Sandy K., 
Dan Pedersen, Bruce B., Anna N., Joan 
Jenson, Carol Harp, Jean Ross,  
Joseph and Margaret Reidel, Rose 
Lewis,  Parker Frey, Cecile Lingnowski, 
Donna Mahoney, Victoria Welsh, Russ & 
Kirstie,  Richard K.,  Terry Pryse, 
Jack H., Hannah S., Randy R., Jenny R. 
 
To add a name to the prayer list call: 
 (920) 725-7714.  We will keep names on 
the list for five weeks and will republish 
names at your request. 

 

    Will You Pray with Us? 
Join the Parish Staff in prayer this 

week for: 
Summer Travelers 
Patrick & Lori Apitz 

Robert & Dyann Abel 
 

 Phone Prayer Chain  
  When in need of  immediate 

prayers: 
 St. Mary - call Mary at   725-1412     
                    Peggy at 725-8084 
 St. John - call Carol   at   993-1240 
                         Susan at 727-0956    
                                              

If you mail your weekly offering, please use the Parish Office Address—528 2nd St, Menasha 54952  Thank you! 

Support 
YTD Weekly Collections 

                     SM           SJ   
Budget    $ 20,648    $ 12,547 
Recv’d     $ 14,877    $  12,249  
Surplus/$ (5,771)           $   (297)
(Deficit)  

Weekly Collection - SM 
ACH-                                                          $  2,466 
We Share   -                               $   1,196  
IRA Contributions -  $         0 
Envelopes -              $  4,602 
TOTAL -                                                $  8,265 

 

Weekly Collection - SJ 
ACH-                                                           $    1,737 
We Share   -                                  $    1,330 
IRA Contributions -  $           0     
Envelopes -              $     3,565 
TOTAL -                                                  $    6,632 
 

Bishop’s Appeal 
St. John the Baptist  - 

$27,771 - Goal 
Received - $23,535 
$4,236 Remaining 

Help us close out the 
2021 campaign! 

Our next First Saturday Mass will  be offered 
at St. Mary on August 7.  Join us for 
Adoration and Confession beginning at 9am, 
followed by the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass at 
10 am.  The Five First Saturdays Devotion is 
one of the principal points of the Fatima 
message. It centers on the urgent need for 
mankind to offer reparation and expiate for 
the many injuries that the Immaculate Heart 
of Mary suffers from the hands of both impious and indifferent men.  
On the First Saturday during 5 Consecutive Months, the Devotion 
consists of: 1. Going to Confession, 2. Receiving the Sacrament of 
Holy Communion, 3. Saying five decades of the Rosary, 
4. Meditating for 15 minutes on the mysteries of the Rosary. All this 
offered in REPARATION for the sins of blasphemy and ingratitude 
committed against the Immaculate Heart of Mary.  

Father Michael is available 
for Confession  as follows: 
St. Mary  -  Tuesday 7 - 7:25 
am, 12-1 pm Wednesday  12-
1 pm and 6:30pm - 6:55 pm 
St. John -  Thursday 7 - 7:25 
am, 12-1 pm  
Friday  12-1 pm and  
6:30 pm - 6:55 pm, 
Saturday - 3-3:50 pm 
He will also try to be available 
before all weekend Masses 
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Important Faith Formation and  Youth Ministry Dates: 
 
July 21 –  Middle School Hiking and Ice Cream 

Day at High Cliff State Park 1-5pm  
 

July 30-31 –     High School Camping Trip! 
 Where: Kettle Moraine and Graceful 

Way Farm 
August 14 –     Middle and High School Movie Night! 
 Where: Behind St. Mary Elementary 

You can sign up to join us for these events by going to our 
website, or joining our email list! Just email 

bdoll@smcatholicschools.org 

Faith Formation Corner - “Sometimes on this 
journey, I get lost in my mistakes 
What looks to me like weakness is a canvas for Your 
strength 
And my story isn't over, my story's just begun 
Failure won't define me 'cause that's what my Father 
does 
Yeah, failure won't define me 'cause that's what my 
Father does” 
~Lyrics from Cory Asbury’s song, The Father’s 
House 
 
I have been listening to and reflecting on this song for 
over a month now. The lyrics are such a powerful 
reminder that our worth doesn’t come through the 
things we do, but rather is rooted in the fact that we 
are beloved daughters and sons of the Father. Our 
heavenly Father defines you, He tells you that you 
are beautiful, that you are chosen and beloved.  
 
I love the line that says, “What looks to me like 
weakness is a canvas for Your strength” I know I 
focus so much on my weaknesses and the things that 
I see as failures. I’m very critical of myself, and 
maybe you can relate. But I am always encouraged 
by this line, because it reminds me that God doesn’t 
see me as I do. When we offer Him our weakness, it 
is then that He makes us strong and we can glorify 
Him through that.  
 
It also reminds me that when we turn to God, He can 
show us the bigger picture, and what we are missing 
from our view. When we look through the eyes of 
God, He can show us just how beautiful we are, how 
beautiful our neighbors are – the ones we like and the 
ones we don’t, and how God’s perspective can 
change everything.  
 
United in Christ,   
Bethany Doll  
(920)725-7714 ext 424, bdoll@smcatholicschools.org 

 

Children, grades 1-8, can explore 
the wonder of flight at the SMCS 
STEM Club Fly-In on July 23. 
Register for a morning of learning, 
fun, and hands-on aviation 
educational activities at https://
tcces.ejoinme.org/MyPages/
SMCSSTEMClubFlyIn2021. 
  
From July 22-24, enjoy a performance of “Into the Woods” 
by the Zephyrs Community Theater live in Jane’s Woods 
at the middle/high school campus. Purchase tickets 
at www.smcsfinearts.org.    
  
Register for the SMCS 2021-2022 school year for 
preschool-grade 12! For more information, to schedule a 
tour, or to enroll, visit gosmcs.com or contact Kelly 
Beisenstein-Weiss at kbweiss@smcatholicschools.org. 

The Parish Office has an ongoing need for 
 8-1/2 x 11, 20lb,  bright white copy paper.   
We also have a need for : 
Disinfecting Wipes 
Facial Tissue 
Your kind donations are truly appreciated.   
Donations can be dropped off  
at the Parish Office.    

A warning from the  
City of Menasha Police 
Department - while at Mass 
or at the Parish for other 
business, please be sure to 
always lock your car, hide 
your valuables and be sure your windows are rolled 
up, or only down a crack if needed.  Be Smart! 


